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5 June 2017  

 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
Pre Public Examinations Results Afternoon Invite  
 
Our Year 10 students have now started their summer series of Pre Public Examinations (PPE’s). We would like to 
thank you all for helping prepare your sons for these.  
 
Year 10 students will be receiving their PPE examination results and professional predicted grades on the afternoon 

of Thursday 29th June 2017 and we would like for you to be part of the experience, which we hope is a positive 

one. The Year 10 students who are away on this day with a school trip will have their results posted home. 

However, parents/carers are still welcome to attend without their sons!  

We are going to have an early closure at the end of period 5 on the day for students in Years 7, 8 and 9 so that 
teachers can be available for you to speak to after the students have opened their envelope.  I would strongly 
encourage you to attend so that you can ask the teachers about what your son should be concentrating on moving 
into Year 11. Clearly this is an opportunity to speak with teachers rather than a more formal parent/teacher session 
so we will not be making appointments. We offered a similar experience to our Year 11 parents/carers in March 
and it was very well received.   
 
If you can attend, please arrive at The John Fisher School at 1.30pm for a 1.45pm start. The session will be finished 
by 3.25pm. The venue will be confirmed on your arrival once we have established how many parents/carers are 
coming.  
 
I would be grateful if you could complete and return the reply slip or email Mrs Cody, KS4 Administrator, by 4.00pm 
on Wednesday, 21st June 2017.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Phil Johnson 
 
Executive Director of Studies 

 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..  
 
Return to: Mrs Cody, KS4 Administrator by 4pm Wednesday, 21st June 2017  
 
Student Name: __________________________Parent/Carer: ____________________________  
 

We will/will not be able to attend the PPE Results Afternoon on Thursday 29th June 2017. 


